

## DHB Office Braemar Campus

Private Bag 18 Nelson, New Zealand

Phone: 03 546 1723

9 August 2018

Mike Stoneley

Email: fyi-request-8416-b4f4ac6e@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Mike

Thank you for your request for official information received 1 August 2018 by Nelson Marlborough Health (NMH)<sup>1</sup> where you seek the following information:

1. I wish to know the number of GP doctor's surgeries in the NnMarl DHB region.

30

2. Secondly please provide the number of those that have active online patient portals.

23

3. I'd also like to have a separate break out for the number of GP surgeries, based first in Blenheim and then Picton, where active online patient portals are available.

Please see Table One below for Blenheim general practices which currently offer patient portals.

## **Table One**

Blenheim General Practice	Online patient portal	Address
Francis Street Medical	Yes	16 Francis Street Blenheim 7201
Redwoodtown Doctors	Yes	Gate 2 Hospital Road Blenheim 7201
Wairau Community Clinic	Yes	72 Cleghorn Sreet Redwoodtown 7201

Please see Table Two below for the Picton general practice which offers a patient portal.

## **Table Two**

Picton General Practice	Online patient portal
Picton Medical Centre	Yes

4. Lastly, if you could provide the name or address of those GP surgeries in the Blenheim area only who are currently using patient portals then that would be most helpful too.

Please refer to Table One.

This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982. You have the right to seek an investigation by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at <a href="https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz">www.ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or free phone 0800 802 602.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Nelson Marlborough District Health Board

If you have any questions about this decision please feel free to email our OIA Coordinator OIArequest@nmdhb.govt.nz

Please note that this letter (with your personal information removed), or an edited version of this letter, may be published on the Nelson Marlborough Health website.

Yours sincerely

Peter Bramley

**Chief Executive** 

cc: Ministry of Health via email: SectorOIAs@moh.govt.nz